
Interested in playing
Girl's High School

Ice Hockey?
Bishop O'Connell High School is starting a

Girl's Ice Hockey team next year. Are you in
8th grade, currently playing ice hockey, and

interested in playing High School Ice Hockey?
Join us to learn more and play in an exhibition

hockey game! 

For more information, please fill out
this player interest form, and O'Connell
Ice Hockey will be in touch.
https://forms.gle/UyUxijgkixZgma9C7

Sunday, Nov. 27 from 10:30 am to 1 pm
at the St. James Sports Complex

https://forms.gle/UyUxijgkixZgma9C7

